
Northbound I-15 Lane Closures:  
Wednesday, February 9 – Friday, February 11, 2022 
Two lanes of the northbound I-15 at Railroad Canyon Rd. will be closed nightly: 

• Wednesday, February 9, 9 p.m. – 5 a.m.
• Thursday, February 10, 8:30 p.m. – 5 a.m.
• Friday, February 11, 10:30 p.m. – 8:30 a.m.

The closures will allow crews to safely pour a polyester concrete overlay on existing segments of the 
northbound I-15 Railroad Canyon Rd. bridge. Motorists may continue on northbound I-15 using a 
provided lane or exit at the Railroad Canyon Rd. off-ramp, turn left onto Grape St., left onto Railroad 
Canyon Rd., and right onto the northbound I-15 on-ramp. 

Drive safely, expect delays, and allow for extra travel time. Please follow the posted detour signs. 

Detour 
Continue on northbound I-15 
 Continue on northbound Interstate 15 using
provided lane
 Please reduce your speed through the
construction zone

Northbound I-15 detour 
 Exit northbound I-15 Railroad Canyon Rd. hook
off-ramp
 Turn left onto north Grape St. towards Railroad
Canyon Rd.
 Turn left onto west Railroad Canyon Rd.
 Turn right onto northbound I-15 on-ramp


